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Dear Members and Friends!

Celebrating Thanksgiving this year will be quite different, and we hope that you are still trying to 

make the best of it.  And we are ever so thankful for our families and friends.

The Board and I are always very thankful to all of you for your support to the A-AA in participating 

with your attendance at our events and we were very saddened to have to cancel most of them this 

year, but hopefully very soon we will be together again to enjoy each other’s company.

We would love to hear from you, how are you doing and coping, maybe we could support each 

other by comparing our experiences.

Thinking of you and with my warmest regards, 
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